
                     

Crested
SCHOOLWEAR

Erdington | Wolverhampton Cannock | Stafford | Walsall  

 

Dear Parents,  

 

I hope you are all keeping well and safe during these difficult times. 

 

In line with Government Guidance we will be closing our retail Stores from 5th November 

until 2nd December.  

Our online Store www.crestedschoolwear.co.uk will continue to except and ship online 

orders during the 4-week lockdown direct to your home. 

 

We will also still be excepting deliveries from our suppliers, if you have placed any special 

orders in store a member of our team will contact you once it arrives. 

You may collect your item once we re-open on the 2nd December or we will be happy to 

post your item free of charge to your home. 

 

I would also like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support during these 

difficult times.  

The School Wear industry like other industries has experienced long delays and shortages 

due to lockdowns and short working from our wholesalers and their manufactures and we 

thank you for your patience and understanding and look forward to resuming our usual 

service to your shortly. 

 

Kind regards 

Kelvin Garbett  

Managing Director 

                                                                                                                         

 

 

 

http://www.crested/

